Good evening, Frazier families!  This is your grateful principal, Ms. Bowser. We’ve come to the end of another school year.  We have some testing left to do with a few of our students.  Let’s cheer them on as they work hard Monday and Tuesday on the Math and Reading EOG’s.  Families, please make sure our students get to bed early and remind them to relax and be confident.  They can do it!!

This week we will celebrate our students!

Tues.- Awards ceremony for 1st and 2nd graders, 8:00-9:00

Wed.- Promotion ceremonies for Kinder, 8:30-9:30 and 5th grade, 10:00-11:00; also, Awards ceremony for 3rd and 4th grades, 12:30-1:30

Students received yearbooks Friday.  They may bring them to school for the yearbook signing at 1:30pm Monday in the cafeteria

Families, I want to thank you for a successful year.  We appreciate your support of our students, staff, and entire Frazier community.  Enjoy the summer break and stay safe.  Best wishes to our 5th graders and all students who will attend a different school.  You’ll always be a Frazier falcon. We look forward to seeing everyone back at school Monday, August 25th. 

Have  a good evening!
